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January 22,1995





To whom it may concern,





It is a great pleasure for me to give my enthusiastic support to Uli Kremer’s application for a faculty position. I do not know Uli’s recent work as well as his other listed referees but hopefully my remarks are of value.


I worked closely with Uli three to five years ago when I was collaborating with Kennedy’s group on the design of Fortran77D and Fortran90D. Uli’s insight and patient explanations were very helpful to me in this extremely productive period. As well as the language design activity, we also closely interacted on the performance modeling work which led to joint papers. Uli has continued this work for his thesis. I consider both the problem (automatic data layout) and approach (including integer programming) as important work executed very professionally.


Uli is a very promising computer scientist and I look forward to further major achievements.








	Yours Sincerely,











	Geoffrey Fox


	Professor Computer Science and Physics


